
In the past two years 
Rescue teachers received 

9.75% 
in ongoing raises.
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Additionally, this year the District 

contributed over $1.3 million
to our teachers’ pensions.

Rescue teachers have the 

highest K-8 salaries
in El Dorado County.

Rescue teachers have now asked for an 

additional 7%.

The District has offered teachers a 2% 
raise, plus an additional 1% one time 

payment.  That’s 11.75% in ongoing 

raises over the last three years.

If we agreed to a 7% raise in 2015-16, the District would be unable to meet its financial obligations by 2018-19.  
Additionally, the district would be unable to implement programs for students such as 

class size reduction, investments in technology, Project Lead the Way, AVID, and computer science instruction.  

No administrative raises were given in 2015-16.
Two directors will be promoted to Assistant Superintendents 

in 2016-17 as part of a district level reorganization, resulting in 

a net savings to the District in excess of $30,000.  

Click here for detailed 2015-2016 Labor Negotiations Updates or contact the RUSD District Office at (530) 677-4461.

http://www.rescueusd.org/Departments/Human-Resources/15-16-Negotiations-Updates/index.html

